
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Children,  
 
I cordially greet and assure you of my prayers.  
 
Below I listed some suggestions on how you can experience the Holy Week 
in this new reality.  
 
Holy Week 2020 
 
Palm Sunday - I will prepare the Palm. I will listen to the Holy Mass 
broadcast during which the spiritual blessing of the palms will take place.  
I can decorate the entrance to the house with palms. 
 
Good Friday - I will clean all crosses that I have at home. I will put the cross 
in an important place. I can light candles and decorate this place with 
flowers. I will listen to the broadcast of the Good Friday Liturgy. I will pray 
the Stations of the Cross.  
 
Holy Saturday - I will prepare an Easter 
basket with food for the Easter table. 
Blessing of Easter baskets will take place 
through the internet - on our website at 
https://www.stconstance.org.  
Blessing will be at: 9am, 10am, 11am, 
12pm.  
 
Easter Sunday 
 
Transmission of the Holy Mass at 
https://www.stconstance.org 
 
We encourage you to take family photos with palms, Easter baskets, Easter 
decorations or your participation in Holy Mass and other prayer services in 
your Domestic Churches.  
Please email them to - aniastr44@gmail.com –  
 
We will gladly post all photos in the Photo Gallery of the Religious Education 
Program or on the parish facebook page. 
 
We encourage children to use the above suggestions and do other 
enrichment activities posted on our Religious Education website.  
 
With prayer, 
Sr. Anna Strycharz, MCHR 


